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Rearrest of Rev. Vicent Qin, S.J.  

 

 

 

Stamford, Connecticut, U.S.A. - Rev. Father Vincent Qin, S.J. previously reported released (item 

8, August 29, 94) has now been rearrested on November 3, 1994 while he was working in the No. 

4 brick factory in Xi-Ning city, Qinghai province. We do not know where he is and how he is 

being treated. His first recent arrest was reported on our release dated June 3, 1994.  
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